
EMERGENCY EVACUATION INSTRUCTIONS 
1 If you hear the alarm, leave the building immediately. 
2 Follow the green signs. 
3 Use the stairs not the lifts. 
4 Do not re-enter the building until told to do so. 
 
 
If you require further information, please contact: Jemma Durkan 
Telephone: 01344 352209 
Email: jemma.durkan@bracknell-forest.gov.uk 
Published: 27 October 2010 
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ALISON SANDERS 
Director of Corporate Services 
 



 

 

The Executive 
Tuesday 2 November 2010, 5.00 pm 
Council Chamber, Fourth Floor, Easthampstead House, 
Bracknell 
AGENDA 
 
 Page No 
1. Apologies   
2. Declarations of Interest   

 Members are asked to declare any personal or prejudicial interests, 
and the nature of that interest, in respect of any matter to be 
considered at this meeting.  
 

 

3. Bracknell Forest Borough Local Development Framework Site 
Allocations Development Plan Document  

 

 This item was considered at the meeting on 19 October 2010, and 
called-in by Councillors Baily, Finnie, Leake, McLean and Virgo on 22 
October 2010.  The Overview & Scrutiny Commission meets at 6.00pm 
on 1 November 2010 to review the Executive’s decision which was: 
 
“1 That the Preferred Option at Appendix A (including its 

associated annexes and supporting technical information) for 
the purposes of public consultation be agreed. 

 
2 That the consultation strategy set out in Section 5 of the report 

be agreed.  
 
3 That authority be delegated to the Executive Member for 

Planning and Transportation to make any necessary 
amendments to the Preferred Options and supporting technical 
and background papers prior to pubic consultation.” 

 
If the Overview & Scrutiny Commission decides to refer the matter back 
for further consideration, a report on its views will be published on the 
morning of 2 November 2010 and this meeting will go ahead.  If the 
matter is not referred back, this meeting will be cancelled.  
 

 

 


